Mitchellville Public Library 
Board of Trustees Regular Meeting 
Monday, August 30, 2021 @ 6:30 pm 
205 Center Avenue North, Mitchellville, Iowa 50169 
 
Meeting called to order by: Joan Allsup @ 6:30 pm
Roll Call:  Present: Joan Allsup, Marguerite Helvey, and Deb Biggs
Absent: Ivan Madson & Jerry Butler
Also Present: Library Director Ellen Heather and Library Clerk Cordell Pace 
Agenda:  Motion by Biggs, second by Helvey to approve agenda and remove July 26, 2021 minutes because meeting was canceled. Motion passed
City Liaison: Absent
Public Audience:  None
Library Minutes: Motion by Biggs, second by Helvey to approve the August 1, 2021 Library Minutes. Motion passed.
City Financial: Motion by Biggs, second by Helvey to approve the city financial. Motion passed.

Monthly Bills: Motion by Helvey, second by Biggs to approve the August monthly bills totaling $5595.38. Motion passed.
Library Statistics: Motion by Biggs, second by Helvey to approve the August library statistics. Motion passed. 
Directors Report: Motion by Deb Thomas Biggs, second by Butler to approve July Director’s Report. Motion passed.
Other Business:
No changes for grants and need grant history updates.
Bay window has been repaired.

Little Library is finished at the Thomas Mitchell Park.

Generator will be picked up and installed.

Water system needed, will get bids from Culligan.

Outside board needed to display information for patrons.

Motion by Biggs, second by Helvey to approve the library closed Saturday, September 18, 2021 for Thomas Mitchell Days. Motion passed.

Email will be sent to board members for board evaluations.

Motion by Biggs, second Helvey to approve bylaw for board meeting to be the last Monday of each month. Motion passed.
Director’s Comments: 
 30 years of Library Meeting Minutes have been digitized.
Trustee Comments: 
Library Director needs to email packets before meeting to allow board to view before meeting.
Meeting Adjourned:  Motion to adjourn by Biggs, second by Helvey @ 7:41 pm. Motion passed.
Respectfully submitted by:  Marguerite Helvey. Board Member
